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 May 3rd 2023 

Dear Parents,  

It is with great pleasure that we welcome you and your child to the St John Fisher community. I’d like to 
personally welcome all our existing families and extend a warm welcome to all the new families. We look 
forward to welcoming your child to St John Fisher in September. 

At St John Fisher, we are passionate about providing a first-class education and will strive to ensure that our 
school supports your children achieve their potential. As parents we are the primary educators of our 
children and we look forward to working with you in partnership, in order for children to find school a 
positive and rewarding experience. 

We understand that beginning primary school is such an important milestone and we recognise that settling 

well into school makes a big difference for you and your child. We want to reassure you that we are working 

on ways to make this transition a happy and smooth one based on the needs of the children.  

Parents’ evening – 23rd  May 6pm 

On the 23rd  May, we will hold a parents’ evening with information about school routines, uniform, timings 

and induction days. This will be held at 6 p.m. in the school hall. 

At the meeting you will be given a New Induction pack containing Data and permission forms that should be 

completed and returned to the school preferably before your child’s induction visit.  

You will have the opportunity for you to talk to the EYFS team about your child and have the chance to visit 

the EYFS/Reception classroom. If you require a longer meeting or timeslot, please email 

reception@stjohnfisher-wigston.leic.sch.uk.  

We have a Special Education Needs Co-ordinator. If you wish to contact him, please email psaxton@aquinas-

cmat.org . 

Nursery visits and phone calls 

We will be contacting your child’s nursery, if they attend one, to speak to them about your child and their 

development and progress. Please therefore complete the attached Nursery/pre-school form and return to 

the school as soon as possible. 

 

Induction days 
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There will be two sessions available during June and July. One will be an afternoon and one a morning. 

Children can attend one or both sessions. Parents can drop off and then collect at an allocated time. We will 

confirm dates and times at the parents’ meeting. 

Please check our school website www.stjohnfisher-wigston.leics.sch.uk or twitter and keep up to date with 
events and news from the School. A newsletter is sent out monthly and copies are available in the ‘News’ 
section of the website. Other useful websites links: Uniform & Prospectus 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the school office.  

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mr A Gallagher 

Headteacher 

 

 

http://www.stjohnfisher-wigston.leics.sch.uk/
https://www.mandsyourschooluniform.com/m-s-uniform/uniform-by-school/leicestershire-warwickshire/st-john-fisher-catholic-voluntary-academy/5637147654.c?domain=www.mandsyourschooluniform.com
https://www.stjohnfisher-wigston.leics.sch.uk/our-school/prospectus

